
 
              
 
Frederick County Public Schools is utilizing Alexandria City Public Schools RFP 1127-2, Cabling and 
Low Voltage Systems Maintenance Services. We will utilize Corbett Technology, Inc contract. 
Contact for information regarding this bid is John Crites, j.crites@acps.k12.us  Phone # 703-619-8104. 
 
  
  
 

Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, NIGP-CPP, CSBO, 
CPCP, Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing 
Manager 

Roy McHaffa, Purchasing Agent 
 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East St 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5208 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
kim.miskell@fcps.org  
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